
 

March 27, 2023

Jessica Lin Lian 

14012 Welland Ter 

North Potomac, MD 20878-4848

Dear Jessica,

Congratulations! On behalf of the Admission Committee, it is my pleasure to offer you admission to the

Rice University Class of 2027.

Admission has been offered only to a select few, like you, whose scholastic accomplishments and

contributions to school, community and family were significant. The personal and intellectual achievements

which led to your acceptance are impressive.

Your time at Rice will be marked by our commitment to providing the finest in teaching and educational

resources. You will have the opportunity to connect with professors who are experts in their fields and the

chance to take advantage of research programs and extracurricular activities. The Residential College

system will facilitate interaction with a wide variety of students, faculty and administrators. Your years at

Rice will be a period of growth that will serve you throughout your lifetime.

To secure your place in the Class of 2027, submit your $500 enrollment deposit by May 1, 2023. Payment

should be made through your Rice Admission Student Portal at riceadmission.rice.edu/apply/status. You

must also send official score reports for any tests listed under Official Scores Needed on the Test Scores tab

of your Rice Admission Student Portal by May 8, 2023.

Your admission to Rice is contingent upon the continuation of your high level of academic achievement

and personal conduct that led to your acceptance. Misconduct of any sort or a decline in academic

performance prior to your matriculation at Rice may be grounds to rescind your offer of admission. Any

modification to the course schedule you put forth in your application must be approved in advance by the

Office of Admission. To complete your enrollment, we must receive an official final transcript from your

high school. Please ask your counselor to forward this information to us as soon as it is available.

We believe your presence will enrich the Rice community, and we look forward to welcoming you this fall.

If we can be of further assistance, do not hesitate to let us know. 

Sincerely,

 

Dr. Yvonne M. Romero da Silva 

Vice President for Enrollment

Elisa Sukhobok

Elisa Sukhobok
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